February 21, 1994

Paul Oberg
Museum Programs
355 5. Martinson
Wichita, KS 67213

Dear Paul:

I write to follow up on our conversation with regards to the book on Nicodemus.
Although we do not have the book available we will be adding you to the list to
contact after it is published. I have enclosed some additional information for your
review. Please feel free to contact me if you have additional questions. '

Sincerely,

Angela Bates




